
 

     

 

 

 

Mass Times 

Masses for Sunday 

Fernie:  
5pm Saturday &  

9am Sunday 
Also:   

Sparwood:  

7pm Saturday &  

11am Sunday 

Elkford:  

4pm Sunday 

Weekdays Mass 

No 11am Mass at  

Rocky Mountain 

Village 

The Sanctuary Lamp 

burns for  

John Ankutowicz 

Sunday 16
th
 June 

To 

Saturday 22
nd

 June 

From  

The Family 

 

16th June 2019 

                       Trinity Sunday                       

  From the Parish                                                                           

Welcome Dads and all Visitors 

Holy Family Parish would like to welcome you to 

our church as you celebrate the Mass with us.  If you 

join us on Sunday morning please come to the 

“Coffee after Mass” gathering at the Fernie Family 

Centre next to the Holy Family Church.   

 

Welcome Fr. Sebastian 
As Fr. David is away with the CWL, we are delighted that Fr. Sebastian is 

returning for the Saturday evening and Sunday morning Masses.  Please 

make him welcome and make sure that everything that needs to be done to 

celebrate Mass is done.  We are very grateful to Fr. Sebastian for making 

the long drive from Kelowna so that we can have Mass this weekend. 

CWL Provincial Convention 
This last week representatives of the CWL have been gathering from 

throughout British Columbia and Yukon for their annual convention.  This 

year the convention is taking place in Nanaimo on Vancouver Island and 

the theme is “Witnessing to the Truth”.  Fr. David, as their Provincial 

Spiritual Advisor, is also with them and is one of the speakers at the 

convention.  As we go to press the reports are that it is - like every 

convention - very busy with a full schedule each day.  A number of the 

resolutions being discussed this year relate to life issues, and there is a talk 

on outreach to younger Catholics as well as talks on Spiritual Yearnings. 

 The Bishop of Vancouver Island, Bp. Gary Gordon, is also working with 

the local First Nations communities from the Island to present a couple of 

workshops. 

We do wish them well as they look at various issues that the CWL want to 

highlight and explore, and we promise to keep them in our prayers asking 

that the Holy Spirit will guide them in all they do. 

Holy Family Parish, Fernie 
Pastor: Fr. David John 

Administrative 
   Assistant: Ginny Milhousen 

Church: 501 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 
Parish Office: Family Centre, 521 – 4th Avenue, Fernie. 

Post: Box 519, Fernie, B.C., V0B 1M0 

Office hours:    Tuesday & Friday, 9:30am to 1:30pm 

Telephone: 250-423-6127 

Email: info@holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Website: www.holyfamilyfernie.ca 

Holy Family Parish is organised together with St. Michael’s, Sparwood and St. Bernard’s, Elkford. 

mailto:info@holyfamilyfernie.ca
http://www.holyfamilyfernie.ca/


Ministries 

Saturday 22nd
 
June  

Eucharistic Minister:  

Rob Lecavalier 

Reader: 

Colin Lynch 

Greeters: 

Will Oryschak 

Sunday 23rd June 

Eucharistic Minister: 

Anne Majic 

Reader: 

Anne Majic 

Greeters: 

Sharon Switzer 

Church cleaning 2 week starting 

Monday 10
th

 June: 

G. Blakey & K. Smith 

Finance – Collections: 
8th/9th June 2019 .............. $913.40 

Pope’s Pastoral Works…..$290.00 

Pilgrimage of Faith: 

Diocesan Goal .............. $12,150.00 

Given to Date ................. $4,985.00 

Need to reach  

     Diocesan Goal ........... $7,165.00 

Fernie Family Garden News 

We have received landscape fabric, shovels, rakes, and a new 

wheelbarrow to keep at the garden shed. A big thank you to all the 

lovely people that gave us these donations. This is a great addition, 

and will be so helpful. 

It’s a busy time of year, with school wrapping up for the summer 

holidays. Please stay tune for notice of garden parties. Then we can 

plan for building the remaining two raised garden beds and 

spreading mulch. 

Heartfelt Thank you 

Heartfelt thanks to Regina and Don Vinge for hosting the BBQ pot 

luck for CWL members and Funeral Luncheon volunteers. The 

food was fantastic! Thank you to all who contributed. Also, a 

special nod to those furry, black uninvited guests looking for a 

hand out. 

Prayer Candle Votives 

Our prayer candle standing at the back of the church is fully 

operational again. The votives consist of 100% Beeswax thus 

eliminating the damaging effect that ordinary candles cause. 

    From the Diocese                                                                 

Catholic Mountain Star 

Article submission deadline for the second issue of 2019 is on 

Wednesday, 3
rd

 July. Please limit articles to 600 words (fit one 

page of 8 ½” x 11” paper) using size 11 font. News articles for 

parish or caption information limit to one or two sentences.  

Please email all submissions to catholicmstar@gmail.com  

Bishop Thomas J. Lobsinger, OMI Memorial Bursary Program 

The annual British Columbia and Yukon Bursary program known as the Bishop Thomas J. Lobsinger, 

OMI Memorial Bursary Program is underway. 

The 2019 program is now receiving applications. Once again, we are privileged to offer thirty bursaries of 

$500.00 each to Catholic students across the Province of British Columbia. These bursaries are made 

available on a one-time only basis to young practicing Catholic students who are in their second or 

subsequent year of post-secondary education at a recognized institute of higher learning within the 

Province of British Columbia. 

Applications are accepted from January 1, 2019 until June 30, 2019 with the bursaries being awarded in 

the fall. 

The Terms of Reference can be found on our website at: https://kofcbc.org/files/2018/12/Terms-of-

Reference-2019.pdf 

Requests for application should be addressed to: 

Knights of Columbus BC & Yukon 

Attn: Edgardo Panes, Bursaries Chairman 

11260 3
rd

 Ave, Richmond, BC    V7E 5A1 
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